
Good afternoon,

We have reached the end of our last full week of the school year, and what a scorcher to end on!
Let’s hope this continues into the Summer Holidays.

Firstly, we’d like to offer a huge thank you to everyone who supported us with the Friday Fun Day last
week - it was a great success, it was lovely to see so many of our families and there was certainly a
fun-feeling atmosphere. Events like this couldn’t happen without the amazing support from our
Friends of Tadpole Farm PTA group and staff who volunteer their time - an extra special thank you to
them. We are delighted to let you know that we raised just over a whopping £1000 for the school.

It is a special time of year for our Y6s - We have, this week, enjoyed Y6 talent show performances &
the Y6 Leavers party.

Some notices below - we will send a mini blog out next Tuesday/Wednesday.

Have a great weekend.

Best wishes,

Mr Spencer & The Tadpole Team

Date What? Who? Additional info

Friday 19th July Reports home to parents ALL

Tuesday 23rd July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am Y6 To start at 9am in the Hall, Year 6
parents invited

Wednesday 24th July As an end of Year treats and rewards the
WHOLE school can come in non uniform

ALL Whole School including Nursery

Wednesday 24th July END OF TERM 6 - last day of the School
Year. Usual pick up time, Lilypad open until
6pm.

ALL

Monday 2nd September TD Day - SCHOOL CLOSED to pupils ALL

Tuesday 3rd September First Day of the new school year
Gates open at 8:30

ALL Breakfast club open as usual

Children’s Work Books
Your children’s books will be coming home with them on Monday or Tuesday. Please could each child
bring in a bag on Monday to put them in to bring them home. The exception is our Y6 pupils - there
books will come home with them today.




